Nevin’s Trophy Schedule Update

Due to the forecasted storm on Sunday, ICSA and MAISA have made the decision to cancel all
racing scheduled for Sunday at the Nevin’s Trophy. The event will conclude at the end of racing
on Saturday.

This decision was made out of an abundance of caution to ensure the safety of all athletes and
to allow teams adequate time to travel home before conditions potentially make travel unsafe.

Thank you for your understanding, and we appreciate everyone’s cooperation.

Peter Fanta and Dan Thompson



